
Griswold Creek Erosion Meeting Scheduled for January 30 
 

Residents interested in learning more about an opportunity to receive financial assistance to 

address erosion issues along Griswold Creek are encouraged to attend a meeting at 7:00 pm on 

January 30 at the Russell Historic Town Hall (14890 Chillicothe Road). In late 2012, the Chagrin 

River Watershed Partners, Inc. (CRWP) was awarded funding from two sources: a Lake Erie 

Protection Fund grant from the Ohio Lake Erie Commission to complete stream surveys and 

conceptual stream restoration design and a Great Lakes Basin Program for Soil Erosion and 

Sediment Control grant to assist landowners with streambank stabilization efforts.  This meeting 

will explain these grant opportunities and provide information about streambank stabilization 

techniques. More information is available at: http://www.crwp.org/Projects/griswold_creek.htm.  
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